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Automated License Plate Readers (ALPR) Town Hall Meetings 
 
The Monterey Police Department (MPD) will be hosting two Town Hall Meetings 
related to Automated License Plate Readers (ALPR). The first meeting will be held 
on January 22, 2024, at 6 p.m. in the Monterey City Council Chambers, 580 Pacific 
Street. The second meeting will be held on Thursday, February 8, 2024, at 6 p.m. 
in the Monterey City Council Chambers, 580 Pacific Street.  
 
The MPD is exploring the implementation of an ALPR program utilizing fixed and 
mobile ALPRs. The goal of these meetings is to gather input from the community 
and answer questions about ALPRs.  The community is encouraged to attend the 
meetings in person or on Zoom. MPD has launched a “Have Your Say Monterey” 
webpage (https://haveyoursaymonterey.org/alpr) that contains information about 
this project.  
 
The Town Hall Meetings will include a presentation by the MPD about ALPR and 
will then open for questions, discussion, comments and concerns. 
 
Zoom link:  https://monterey-org.zoomgov.com/j/1606041265   
 
If you have any questions regarding these ALPR Town Hall Meetings, please 
contact Lieutenant Gabe Kaster (831) 646-3803. 
 
CONTACT: kaster@monterey.org / (831) 646-3803 
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